
Questions or Comments regarding ARP Plans and Spending 

 

We encourage you to reach out to us if you have any comments or 
question regarding our plans with the American Rescue Plan funding. 

Please call (716) 751-9399 and let Mrs. Pavan, District Clerk, know your 
comment or question. You can also reach out to Carolyn Oliveri, 
Business Administrator at coliveri@wilsoncsd.org. 

An important part of the funding is for us to be sure you know what our 
plans are and to give you an opportunity to comment on any part of the 
plan. 


